
 
 
 
January 2022 
 
 
Dear Friends:  
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking 
part in this year’s National Crime Stoppers Month.  
 
Crime Stoppers makes our communities safer by encouraging 
Canadians to report suspicious or criminal activity anonymously. 
National Crime Stoppers Month provides a wonderful opportunity 
to highlight the successes of the 87 Crime Stoppers programs throughout the 
country. The theme of this year’s event, “Stop the Crime of Human Trafficking,” 
will certainly help to raise awareness of this important issue.  
 
I would like to thank everyone associated with the Canadian Crime Stoppers 
Association for ensuring the success of this event, year after year. You can take pride 
in knowing that your ongoing commitment to empowering citizens to help stop, 
solve and prevent crime is helping to build safer country for us all.  
 
Please accept my best wishes for a successful and memorable event. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


